
 
 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 
 

GLASS SUPPLY & REPAIR 
 

The Authority is seeking a qualified glass contractor to 
provide glazing services, including replacement, 

installation, furnishing glass and materials on an as 
needed basis.  

 
Beginning Wednesday, July 20, 2022, the IFB 

document(s) will be available for download on the 
Authority’s website at www.mpea.com under the “Doing 

Business” and “Current Bids/Proposal Opportunities” 
option. Bids are due no later than 12:00 (CST) noon on 

Friday, August 26, 2022. 
 

Minority and Women Owned Business Enterprises are 
encouraged to participate. 

 
Metropolitan Pier and Exposition Authority 

301 East Cermak Road 
Chicago, Illinois 60616 

mpeaprocurement@mpea.com 
 

http://www.mpea.com/
mailto:mpeaprocurement@mpea.com
http://mccormicksquarechicago.com/

